This web site is typically governmental and not friendly.  First of all you have a long list of things to read and then if the person identifies themselves, you comment that it will not be confidential and then finally you ask the person for their comments.  A very bad beginning.

All of the literature states that a person will not lose money on the transfer to this new system.  However, after the transfer can their salary potentially be reduced not based on performance but based on available funds.
Locality pay has a new name under this system.  Will this pay be reinstated to persons living and working overseas if they return to CONUS after the conversion to this new system?

How can you say the new system won’t affect the high three and retirement?   This is what your guidance states:

The proposed pay rules also provide for periodic “rate range” adjustments, to adjust the minimum and/or maximum rate of a pay band. When a minimum rate of a pay band is adjusted upward, employees will receive an equivalent increase.

This is not the same as annual rate increases under the old system which does affect the high three.
